Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as the middle level teacher at the Nondalton School. My last day of employment will be 12/18/2019.

I received an offer to pursue my passion and work as a college lacrosse coach while earning a Masters on scholarship at a highly respected university. After inquiring about the possibility to hold the position until the fall with no avail, I decided pursuing this opportunity is in my best interest personally and professionally.

I appreciate the chance to work for Lake & Peninsula School District. I will always view this experience as meaningful. I hope in my brief time here I was able to have a positive influence on the students and people I worked with.

My classroom, student records, and work samples will be left up to date and in order, so the next teacher can transition into this role as smoothly as possible.

Thank you again for this opportunity. I wish LPSD and Nondalton nothing but the best.

Sincerely.

Ryland Luciano

Accepted

12-17-14

3